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23-02-22 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Covid-19 Update 
There are no changes to our current Covid-19 mitigations following an update from the Department. In the 
event of further positive cases within the school, we will keep parents informed via text. 
Inclement Weather 
Please be prepared for inclement weather over the coming days. Snow is forecast for tonight so we ask that 
children wear suitable footwear to school (wellies / boots can be worn to school if snow is on the ground with 
a change of footwear for indoors) along with warm coats, hat/scarf etc as required. 
Friday 25th February – Last Friday of the Month 
We will have our last Friday of the month non-uniform day this week. Children can take in £1 towards school 
funds.  
St Patrick’s Armagh Blitz 
Our P6&7 boys will take part in the St Patrick’s Armagh blitz this Friday in Armagh (Sherry’s Field – weather 
permitting). The boys will need their full gear (including gum shield), a warm tracksuit and rain coat. They will 
need a packed lunch and snack as they will not be back for dinner. 
Primary 5 Swimming 
Primary 5 swimming lessons will begin on Monday. Children will need full swimming gear, a towel, goggles, 
swimming hat and a packed lunch as lessons run over dinner time.  
Primary 3 Parents 
Miss Marston will take over the main teaching duties in Primary 3 until Easter (assisted by Mrs O’Lone who will 
be carrying out her SENCo duties). Any questions or queries can still be directed to Mrs O’Lone via email / 
phone. 
Pancake Tuesday 
Pancake Tuesday takes place next week. Please ensure that the school is notified of any new food allergies. 
World Book Day 
World Book Day takes place next Thursday 3rd March. We will be encouraging parents to send pictures of their 
child reading in strange places via Seesaw or email to their child’s teacher as part of the celebrations. 
After-School Clubs 
Clubs continue as normal – please keep an eye on the school website for dates / times. 
Upcoming dates: 
Tuesday 1st March: Pancake Tuesday 
Wednesday 2nd March: Ash Wednesday (Fr Heagney will give out ashes in school) 
Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day 
Wednesday 16th March: Green Day (Wear something green for St Patrick’s Day celebrations) 
Thursday 17th March: School Closed (Marie Curie Run fundraiser in conjunction with Daly’s Spar) 
Friday 18th March: School Closed 
Monday 21st March: World Down Syndrome Day – ‘Rock Your Socks’ – Torrent Buddies fundraiser 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S Mone 
 
Principal 


